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Dear parents, hello! 

 

IMPORTANT: PAC Meeting Thursday June 14 

The next and last PAC meeting is this Thursday June 14 at 7 pm at the Jules Verne's library. Here 

is the agenda (in French).  

 

REMINDER: End of school year potluck – Friday June 15  

  

The APE Henderson et Rose des Vents invite you for the end of year beach potluck. 
 
When:  Friday, June 15   6 to 9 PM 
Where:  Locarno Beach, at the end of Trimble Street. 
 
Each family brings a dish to share with serving utensils (please no nuts). And because we care for the 
environment, reusable plates, glasses and cutlery. And something to keep our kids hydrated. 

 
 

 

Anne Lama, secretary PAC 2017-2018 
  secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

✓   Date to remember   

Check our online  calendar for activities  and important dates.  

✓   You have a message for the parents communauty   
Please contact the  PAC secretary  no lather than two days before the newletter publication. You can also contact your class representative.  

✓   Your PAC is on Facebook   

Clic k   her e  t o find our Facebook page.  
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